Prince of Peace School

625 Pike Street
Covington, Kentucky 41011
Phone: 859-431-5153
Fax: 859-291-8632

2022 - 2023 School Year
PICK-UP AUTHORIZATION

Dear Parent/Guardian:

In order to ensure the safety of your child, please fill out the following information and return to
school by Friday, August 26, 2022.

Child/children's name(s):

Please list below the person(s) who will normally pick up your child/children from Prince of
Peace School:

If anyone else, other than the above, is to pick up your child, please write a note or call the
School Office at 859-431-5153.

If there is any specific person who may not pick up your child, please list his/her name
below:

During the year, if this information changes, please write a note or call the School Office.

(Signature of parent or guardian) (Date)



